
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: Proposal for Development of Historic Downtown District Facebook Page 

DEPARTMENT: Administration 

STAFF CONTACT: Allen Barnes, City Manager 

 RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends the committee make the decision it deems to be appropriate. 

 BACKGROUND: 

Marla Bush reached out to staff with a proposal to develop a Facebook page of the findings of the Mary Saltarelli 

study that was the basis of our Historic Downtown District designation.  The report discusses the history of the 

35 blocks and explains the significance of the 17 contributing buildings. 

 FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

Ms. Bush is proposing a two month engagement and is willing to negotiate the cost. 

 ALTERNATIVES 

The Committee can decide to present the item for consideration by the full council.  The Committee can decide 
not to move the item to Council.  The Committee can table the item to consider it at a later date. 


